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Dates for your Diary 

Reports out to parents – 5th July 
Parents Evening Drop in – Wednesday 10th 
July – 3.30-4.30pm 
Eid – Monday 17th June 
Titan Olympics Y5 - 19th June 
Parent forum - 28th  June 
Y1 Twycross zoo - 28th  June  

Y3 Kingsbury - 26th June 
Y6 photos – 28th June 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I want to extend a BIG thank you to all of you for your 
support and enthusiasm during our recent KS1 Sports 
Day. Your presence and encouragement made the 
event truly special for our pupils and staff alike. We are 
committed to involving and including you in our school 
events, and your participation plays a major role in 
making them successful and memorable. Next year we 
hope to find a larger venue for KS2 Sports Day, where 
all the parents can be invited. 
 
I am also delighted to share some fantastic news—our 
Year 5 pupils achieved 2nd place in the Titan Olympics 
on Wednesday! Congratulations to our talented and 
sporty for this wonderful accomplishment. We are 
incredibly proud of their dedication and teamwork. 
 
As the weather continues to warm up, I kindly ask that 
you ensure your child comes to school with water each 
day. Staying hydrated is important for several reasons: 
1. **Physical Health**:  
Keeping hydrated helps maintain energy levels, 
supports physical performance, and reduces the risk of 
heat-related illnesses. 
2. **Brain Power**:  
Drinking enough water is essential for concentration 
and cognitive function, helping pupils stay focused and 
perform better in their lessons. 
3. **Overall Well-being**:  
Hydration supports overall well-being, including 
digestive health and temperature regulation. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
Together, we can ensure a healthy, enjoyable, and 
successful school experience for all our students. 
  

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
at 75.4% this week due to Eid celebrations  
 
Well done to class 1D who had 81%. Well 
done all of you. 
 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if 
your child is absent from school. 
 
Even if you let the class teacher know the 
reason for absence, you MUST LET the office 
staff know. Thank you. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
 

ANGLESEY PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

i
s
s
u

e
 3

3
 2

1
s
t
 J

u
n

e
 2

0
2
4
 

J
a

n
u

a
r

y
 
 2

0
2
4
 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
mailto:Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk


 

 

year 3  

Year 3 spent time playing games with the residents of Panel Croft retirement home. The residents really liked seeing 

the pupils and appreciated the time they gave to them. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf


 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

What was the answer? D                                         Answer next week… 
 
 

year 5 visit to birMinghaM city fc 

The event was organised by King Edward’s. The focus was on personal skills: Trying their best, working 
together, problem solving, teamwork, mental and physical benefits of physical activity. A fantastic day 
was had by all.  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ks1 sPorts Day 

KS1 held their sports day on Thursday. A special mention to the parents who joined in the ‘Parent’s race’, 
the winning team FRANCE and to Mrs Patterson for organising the event for everyone. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ks2 sPorts Day 

Some photographs from KS2 sports day today. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Everyone will need a rest this weekend, pupils, staff and Mrs Patterson! 



coMMunity inforMation 

Mrs Hess has been finding out what support is available by some of the community projects in our area. 
Here are a few that she has found out about. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


